Headteacher Joanne Marrow B.Ed (Hons.) NNEB

Assistant Headteacher Leanne Hawkins BA (Hons.) PGCE

admin@broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk

Tuesday, 23 February 2021



## Broadbottom C of E Primary School

Mottram Road Broadbottom Hyde Cheshire SK14 6BB

Telephone: 01457 762 382

Fax: 01457 765 465

## Hurray!

Dear parents,

As you are probably aware, from the roadmap announced last evening, I am delighted to be confirming that we will be opening the doors again to all our pupils, week commencing 8<sup>th</sup> March 2021.

At present we are awaiting new guidance to be produced in relation to health and safety measures that will be required to be in place for our re-opening. Therefore, I will be in touch with you again next week to confirm arrangements for arrival and dismissal.

Thank you for all your hard work during this time, which has been very much appreciated by all the school staff and we look forward to welcoming the children and yourselves back in two weeks time.

In the meantime, continue to take care and if you need to communicate with any of us, the school office is open, and teachers remain available via Classdojo.

Take care and see you all soon,

Mrs Marrow Headteacher











